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“The Hurston Symposium, like the Wright Symposium of 2008, is designed to inspire student 
appreciate of notable African-American authors,” Holton said. “In order to extend this mission 
beyond the campus, we have invited groups of high school students from Atlantic City, 
Pleasantville and Mainland High Schools to attend the event along with Stockton students.”  

The students will spend the day on Stockton’s campus learning about Stockton programs, 
offerings and taking campus tours. For more information, contact the School of Arts & 
Humanities at 609-652-4505.   
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